
From: Paulson, Oscar (RTE)
To: Webb, James
Cc: Valdes, Jose
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: License Renewal
Date: Thursday, June 29, 2017 10:30:30 AM
Attachments: 20170629072435651.pdf

James Webb/Jose Valdes:
 
The following:
 

·        Attached please find the Adobe Acrobat Portable Document Format (*.pdf) file
20170629072435651.pdf

·        It contains the following three (3) letters:
o   Letter dated April 12, 1983 from Minerals Exploration Company (MEC) regarding

suspension of mill operations.  This letter requests suspension of “…selected
environmental and effluent monitoring…” during the period that uranium processing has
been suspended and no effluents are released from the plant.

o   Letter dated June 10, 1983 from Minerals Exploration Company (MEC) requesting
changes to Table C-3 Environmental Monitoring Program.  This letter  lists among other
items to be discontinued, soils and sediment and vegetation monitoring.  Regarding
water monitoring, the letter lists only tailings impoundment liquid, unusual water
discharge, groundwater – near tailings pond, and groundwater – potable water supply as
the only water monitoring to be continued. .

o   Letter dated September 23, 1983 from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
amending the license “… in accordance with your submittals dated April 12 and June 10,
1983…” with the caveats listed in the letter in the new License Condition 53.

·        There apparently never was any requirement to perform surface water monitoring in the original
license, only the requirement to monitor “….unusual water discharge…”  License condition 43 on
page 12 of the original license dated February 16, 1979 references “…in-plant, environmental
and effluent monitoring committed to in Section 5 of the licensee’s application,…”. The only water
monitoring listed  in Section 5, Table C-3 – Environmental Monitoring Program  is tailings
impoundment liquid, unusual water discharge, groundwater near the tailings impoundment and
groundwater (potable water supply).

 
Oscar  Paulson
 
Facility Supervisor
Kennecott Uranium Company
Sweetwater Uranium Project
P.O. Box 1500
42 Miles Northwest of Rawlins
Rawlins, Wyoming 82301-1500
 
Telephone:  (307)-324-4924
Fax:  (307)-324-4925
Cellular:  (307)-320-8758
E-mail:  oscar.paulson@riotinto.com
 
From: Webb, James [mailto:James.Webb@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 7:12 AM
To: Paulson, Oscar (RTE)
Cc: Valdes, Jose
Subject: License Renewal
 
Oscar,
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In your application (pg. 122), you indicated that  during standby, surface water, soil, and vegetation were
suspended and this was documented in a letter dated September 23, 1983 from the NRC. I would like to
capture this in the SER.  It does not mention sediment but perhaps you can clarify in an email along with
a copy of the letter. If you have that letter, can you fax (or electronic email) a copy to me?  I am not in the
office today but I will be in the office tomorrow (Friday).  I will put this letter (and your email) in ADAMS. 
 
Jim
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